
Hello,   my   name   is   Rachel   Godfrey.   I   live   in   a   small   town   called   Parker,   Kansas.   When   I   was   18  
years   old   I   started   smoking   combustible   cigarettes   and   I   smoked   for   7   years.   My   daughter  
developed   asthma   and   cigarette   smoke   would   trigger   asthma   attacks.   My   husband   and   I   knew  
we   had   to   quit   smoking   for   the   health   of   our   daughter.   We   tried   several   methods   to   quit   smoking  
including   cold   turkey,   the   nicotine   patch,   nicotine   gum,   and   doctor   prescribed   Chantix.   After   the  
side   effects   Chantix   caused   we   were   at   a   loss.   That   is   when   we   were   introduced   to   vaping.   My  
husband   and   I   started   out   using   24mg   nicotine   fruity   flavored   vape   liquid.   Over   the   course   of   6  
years   we   worked   our   nicotine   level   down.   My   husband   now   uses   a   3mg   nicotine   liquid   and   I   use  
nicotine   free   liquid.   We   feel   healthier   and   our   daughter   hasn't   had   an   asthma   attack   in   years.  
Now   I   work   in   a   vape   shop   in   Paola,   Kansas   and   enjoy   helping   other   people   switch   to   a  
healthier   alternative.   I   am   a   Kansas   resident,   a   voter,   and   I   OPPOSE   House   Bill   2563   Section  
12(w).   Thank   you   for   your   time.   #IVapeIVote  
 


